
 

 

Dear colleague, 

Greetings from Asia Exchange! We'd like to inform you and your students about our 
summer school programs in Asia. The summer schools take place in July and 
August and are an excellent way to spend one's summer, while learning about new 
cultures and earning study credits. 

There is a summer school program available at Warmadewa University (Bali, 
Indonesia) and at Hankuk University of Foreign Studies (Seoul, South Korea). These 
summer schools are suitable for anyone interested in studying abroad in 
Asia, especially for students who would like to study abroad but may not have the 
possibility to spend a full semester abroad. A summer school program is also an 
excellent option for someone who might be lacking a summer job and would like to 
make a productive use of their summer.  

We would like to kindly ask you to share the following email with your students, and 
these posters (here and here) on your social media channels. If you'd like to know 
more about our summer school programs, please join our online summer school 
webinar on the 20th of March at 10am (UTC +1, CET). You can register for the webinar 
here. 

We would also like to notify you of the application deadlines for study abroad 
semesters starting in autumn 2019. The link is included in the email below as well. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Have a great week! 

Best regards, 

 

Elsi Lahti  

International Coordinator 

Asia Exchange 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SUMMER SCHOOL PROGRAMS IN ASIA - STUDY & TRAVEL IN SUMMER 2019 

Studying abroad is once-in-a-lifetime experience, a nd it's something that can 
positively impact both your personal and profession al future.  Many students who 
have studied abroad report afterwards that it was one of the best experiences in their 
whole life. 

By joining an international summer school program, you get to experience a new 
country, learn the basics of a new language, gain friends from all over the world and 



take some interesting courses at the same time, all within just a month. You can gain 
up to 10-12 ECTS in total, and you don't have to spend a fortune. You can also book 
accommodation through Asia Exchange so you don't have to worry about finding 
accommodation for the duration of the month. 

You can now apply for our summer school programs in Bali, Indonesia or Seoul, South 
Korea. The one-month-long summer school programs introduce you to the local 
language and culture while giving you the opportunity to learn about many other 
interesting topics as well. 

The International Summer Session at Hankuk Universi ty of Foreign Studies  
introduces you to Korean language and culture. Courses are also offered in the areas 
of performing arts, culture, economy and business, Asian politics, contemporary society 
and international relations. 

The Warmadewa International Summer Exchange  organized by Warmadewa 
University in Bali, Indonesia  introduces you to Indonesian language, culture, tourism 
and business. You won’t be just sitting in the classroom either, but will get to take part 
in many interesting workshops and excursions as well. 

The application deadline for both summer schools is  on the 31st of May.  

If you'd like to know more,  join our online summer school webinar on the 20th of March 
at 10am (UTC +1, CET)! You can register for the webinar here. 

OTHER APPLICATION DEADLINES FOR STUDY ABROAD PROGRA MS IN 
AUTUMN 2019 

If you feel like going for a full 4 month study abroad semester abroad this year, the 
application period for our partner universities in South Korea, Taiwan, Thailand,  
Indonesia, Malaysia and New Zealand is open until the end of April and May . See all 
the application deadlines here. 

WHO ARE WE?  

Asia Exchange is a study abroad organization dedicated to making studying abroad in 
Asia as easy and affordable as possible, for as many students as possible. All of our 
employees our former exchange students, and happy to share their experience and 
help you prepare for your study abroad experience.  Find out more about Asia 
Exchange here.  

You can contact us at info@asiaexchange.org anytime if you have any question. 

We hope you have a lovely week! 

Sincerely, 
the Asia Exchange Team  

 


